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January 2017 News Letter 

Happy RVing 
 
Well it’s time to get the RV ready for the cold weather.  The Christmas outing was held at Sacramento Expo camp 
grounds, which we visited earlier in the year.  It has a great club house and the people who run the park go out of 
their way to welcome us.  We arrived on Sunday as the main reason was the Cal-Expo light show.  We had 15 rigs 
attending.  The evening was cold but clear and the light show was something to see.  After, many of us went for ice 
cream at the famous Leatherby’s.  On Monday everyone met for a light breakfast and talked about things to do 
during the day.  Some went to the California Car Museum, which has a great display of cars old and new.  The 
feature of the month was a display of motorcycles.  There was also Electric Cars from the early 1900’s and one’s of 
today.  I think there was something for all age groups.  Some of the ladies went to see the Cathedral of the Blessed 
Sacrament Church (beautiful) in downtown, and others just did “maybe” some shopping.  Thanks to Jim & Ginny 
Johnson, host and Knute & Maryjoan Kleinen co-hosts along with all the helpers who turned the club house in to a 
mini Christmas.  Food and money where collected for the Inter-Faith Community Services.  Thank you everyone.  
The men cooked breakfast as always, and with the prediction of heavy rain and snow in the mountains many felt it 
might be a good idea to pack up early and get home before the storm, unload and cover all the things needed for the 
RV.  And maybe start a fire for the evening.  Overall, we have had a great year.  We have however had some health 
issues in our group and we pray that each and every one is back in good health and ready to go for next year.   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


